
 

 

 

From: J. Dorsey 
To: Infrastructure and Environment 
Subject: My comments for 2022.IE27.6 on January 11, 2022 Infrastructure and Environment Committee 
Date: Sunday, January 9, 2022 12:53:50 PM 

To the City Clerk: 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the January 11, 2022 Infrastructure and 
Environment Committee meeting on item 2022.IE27.6, Review of City of Toronto Golf 
Courses 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the 
public record and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of 
City Council or its committees. Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online 
and my name may be indexed by search engines like Google. 

Comments: 

Good to see the results of this review and looking forward to many more years of 
quality and affordable golf, along with wider community access to and use of the 
properties.  Our group has enjoyed over 25 years of golf, with reserved weekly time 
slot (pre-COVID) to accommodate our aging membership’s need to protect from 
summer heat and group-managed sign-up for those not capable of or comfortable 
with on-line sign-up system.  Keen to see how our group of senior women (a few in 
their 90s now!) might be able to interact with Indigenous initiatives and particularly 
with facilitating the growth of golf with junior and local community members. 

Julie Dorsey, President 
Humber Valley Ladies Senior Golf 
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